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Hello, my name is Scott Jewett and I am with the movement to ban fracking within the Delaware
River Basin. Considering the fact that we obtain most of our drinking water from the Delaware
River, I am concerned with the strong possibilities that fracking within this area is contaminating
the river. Water that is used in fracking has to go somewhere, and the Delaware River is a prime
spot for that water to lead to. Also, this isn't just water we are talking about. Acids such as
Hydrochloric acid is used in the process and a prime example as of what risks come along with
fracking. Overall, there seems to be much more cons that outweigh the pros. Therefore, fracking
needs to be stopped worldwide, and more specifically, in the Delaware River Basin.
 


